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Dear Parents 

 

We are now approaching the end of the academic year which has been extremely busy and I am sure all children 

and staff are looking forward to their well-earned break. 

 

I am very proud of the children’s achievements in Early Years, KS1 and KS2 this year. The staff have worked 

tirelessly to ensure that the highest standards of education are delivered for all your children, recognising their 

talents. You will see from the results this year that all of the hard work and dedication of the staff and Governors is 

having a positive impact on results and I am very proud of our achievements this year and look forward to go from 

strength to strength. 

 

I would particularly like to mention the Year 6 pupils for their hard work this year and wish them well in their new 

schools, may God bless them on their new journey. We will miss them greatly. 

 

We would like to share with you our KS2 Results: 

 School National 

 

READING 75% 75% 

GPS 76% 78% 

MATHS 81% 76% 

WRITING 77% 78% 

 

 

Staffing 

It is with sadness that we will be saying farewell to some valued members of staff. 

 

In EYFS and Key Stage 1: 

Mrs Merryweather will be retiring. The children have benefitted greatly from the experience of Mrs Merryweather 

after many years of loyal service to the school. We wish her all the very best for the future. 

Miss Kearley has decided to go travelling. Miss Kearley has been an asset to year 1. 

Mr Balaquidan is relocating to London and has been an asset to year 2. 

Mrs Narh Dorh is gaining further teaching experiences at another school.  

Mrs Burton moving to another nursery to finish her degree. 

Mrs Colaco – end of contract. 

Mrs Saha – end of contract. 

In Key Stage 2: 

Mrs Mayler is relocating to Worthing the children have benefitted greatly from the experience of Mrs Mayler. 

Mrs Bains has left due to ill health. 

Miss King – end of contract. 

 

We would like to thank all staff and Governors for their hard work and dedication during their employment at Our 

Lady of Peace and wish them every success and happiness in the future. 
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                         In partnership with The Diocese of Northampton 

and Slough Borough Council, Department of Education 

 

The school is pleased to announce that we have recruited the following members of staff with effect 

from September 2018: 

 
 
 
The teaching staffing structure with effect from September 2018 is as follows: 

 

TEACHER YEAR GROUP TEACHER YEAR GROUP 

MR HEAD YEAR 6 MRS SMITH YEAR 2 

MR O’KEEFFE YEAR 6 MISS WILLIAMS YEAR 2 

MR PHELAN YEAR 6 MRS SHEIKH YEAR 2 

MRS SNOWDEN YEAR 5 MRS BORSUK YEAR 1 

MRS RADIA YEAR 5 MRS HODGES YEAR 1 

MRS DUNLAP YEAR 5 MISS O SMITH YEAR 1 

MRS SIDHU YEAR 4 MRS CLARK FOUNDATION STAGE 

MRS SANDHU YEAR 4 MISS ARAMPATZI FOUNDATION STAGE 

MRS SNOOK-HALL YEAR 4 MRS BOTHA FOUNDATION STAGE 

MR BROWN YEAR 3 MISS DRAHOTA NURSERY 

MRS KOEBURG YEAR 3   

MR PIPER YEAR 3   

 

 

We would like to wish all parents a very enjoyable summer and look forward to welcoming you back in September. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 
 

Mrs JR O’Keeffe 

Headteacher 
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